
How to request a refund of an 

Overpayment of premium 

Description: If you believe you have been overbilled by Alliant Health Plans for your 
premium, you may be due a premium refund. 

How do I obtain a refund of my premium overpayment if I was overbilled by 
Alliant? You can request a refund of your premium overpayment by calling Client 
Services at (866) 403-2785 or emailing Billing@AlliantPlans.com.
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